
 



Dear Parents of Students Entering Kindergarten: 

 

Assalamu alaikum, 

 

Students entering kindergarten at Miraj Islamic School are required to complete 

two assignments over the summer holiday. These book reports will count as 50% of 

the E.L.A. and MAth grades in the first marking period. Three points will be 

deducted in the subjects mentioned for each day late to class. 

 

1.​ The first mandatory assignment will be for students (parental help is 

definitely needed) to read the story, “Chicka, Chicka, Boom, Boom” by Bill 

Martin Junior & John Archambault. Students are to complete the attached 

book report during the summer vacation. Upon returning to school in 

September, Insha’Allah, students will complete an exam on their 

knowledge of the book and alphabet.  

 

2.​ The second mandatory assignment will be for the students (parental help is 

definitely needed) to read the story “The Very Hungry Caterpillar” by Eric 

Carle. Upon returning to school in September, Insha’Allah, students will 

have to answer questions in class through coloring the four stages of the 

butterfly life cycle. 

 

Parents, we realize your child is entering kindergarten. Therefore, the required 

assignments need your assistance. 

 

Please see the attached formats and rubrics for both book reports. 

 

Have a Wonderful Summer Vacation, Insha’Allah! 

 

Sr. Dina Halilovic-Musovic 

Kindergarten Teacher  



Kindergarten Summer  

Book Report Rubric 

 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 



 


